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August 24 2007 

Dear Mr. Dupray, 

My name is Patty Andrus. I have lived in the Lake Hills area for 30 years. I am writing in support of the 
request to rezone 206-007 and Parcel Map P06-0017 requested by Chamy Lee at the corner of Lakehills 
Drive and Lakehills Court. This application will be on the Board of Supervisors hearing agenda on August 
28,2007 at 2 PM. 

I am writing as a property owner and resident within those lands East of Lakehills Drive that are now and 
historically have been designated for medium density residential uses. Although most of the land is 
restricted to residential uses by deed restriction, the neighborhood has always supported equestrian uses. 
It is a unique area within El Dorado Hills where horses are allowed 

I urge you to reconsider the project and approve the rezoning and parcel map split as proposed. 

Patty Andrus 
1541 Lomita Way 
El Dorado Hills, Ca.95762 










